
PLANNING COMMITTEE 
Schedule of Supplementary Information 

 

13th April 2023 
 

Members are advised of the enclosed information that was either  
received or requested after the production of the planning applications report. 

 
  



The neighbour at No. 42 has provided a number of photos in support of their objection to the 

proposed extension at No. 40 Windermere Street 

 

 

View from the back street with direct views of the windows within bedroom 2 and 3. 



 

View of the rear yard of No. 42 Windermere Street  



 

 

View of the gap between No’s 40 and 42 Windermere Street 



 

Internal of Bedroom No. 2 and office 

 

View from bedroom 3 window 


